



**MINUTES OF A PTFA MEETING HELD IN THE ART ROOM AT 3:30PM ON 8<sup>th</sup> MAY 2018**

**Present:** Kath Jordan, Ann Robertson, Jacky Staniforth, Annie Jackson.

	<b>Item</b>	<b>Action</b>
1.	<u>Apologies for absence.</u> None.	
2.	<p><u>Discussed increasing the membership/profile of PTFA.</u> Frustration felt for lack of support and ideas for the PTFA, we need new members to help and assist.</p> <p>AR has decided to step down as chair. Group need to decide how to move forward.</p> <p>All agreed we need MORE support and help from parents/friends/carers.</p>	c/f to next meeting
3.	<p><u>Minutes of the last meeting and issues arising.</u> Minutes of 15/03/18 agreed as a true record.</p>	
4.	<p><u>Previous actions – still to do.</u></p> <p>a) Plant pots and plants for sprucing up the PE entrance b) Bench for PE area</p>	<p>JS JS</p>
5.	<p><u>Next events and dates (agreed)</u></p> <p>a) Credit from The Grand has been used to purchase tickets to see Wicked in July, the cost £55 per ticket, KJ suggested could be used as a reward for most positives on class charts.</p> <p>b) Bingo for September new Yr 7s and parents Friday 11<sup>th</sup> May, very limited response, agreed to rearrange date tbc. Headteacher from one of the primary schools to be asked to be bingo caller.</p> <p>c) Cyclocross date tbc. d) Triathlon date tbc. e) PTFA to provide the refreshments for the Blood Brothers production on 4<sup>th</sup> July.</p>	<p>KJ/JS</p> <p>KJ/AR</p> <p>JS AR AR/JS</p>
6.	<u>Next meeting.</u> Autumn term.	